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Request for Proposals dated 15 September 2017, amended, clarified, and modified as follows: 
 

 
NOTE TO ALL PROPOSERS: 
 
ITEM 1-1:  

IT MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED IN THE PROPOSAL THAT EACH 
ADDENDUM WAS RECEIVED. 
 

ITEM 1-2:       
An additional (optional) walk-through of the School No. 54 site is being offered 
on 4 October 2017, starting at 4:00 pm, as noted in the schedule provided in 
Addendum #2. The interior of the building can be inspected at this time, as a 
similar inspection will be conducted as done on 20 September. From page 7 of 
the RFP, two site considerations from the Rochester City School District 
Facilities group are shown. This walk-through will provide an opportunity to 
view each area of interest in reference to the school and its current parking / 
green spaces. An Amendment to the SEQRA report, done previously, will be 
undertaken in the near future to assess possible impacts.  
 

ITEM 1-3:      
Q: On page 2 of the RFP, we are asked to include, “the firm’s relevant experience 

working with either the RSCD, PK-12 Upstate New York, or other urban school 
districts over the past 6 years.”  To address this item, we will be including 
detailed information on several related projects. Do these projects need to be the 
same ones we list in Summary Matrix 1.1? 

 
A: The 1.1 Summary Matrix documents the proposed design team’s previous 

experience working together on relevant projects. The 1.2 Summary Matrix is for 
a proposed sub-consultant who does not have prior experience with the 
Architect/team delivering the proposal. It allows them to document project 
experience they have with other design teams performing relevant work. The text 
of the proposal may include some / all of the projects listed in the 1.1 Summary 
Matrix as the proposing firm’s relative experience over the last six (6) years, if it 
is felt appropriate. 
 
 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM #3 


